
 

  

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

In relation to its corresponding announcement on 20 May 2014, the Cyprus Securities and 

Exchange Commission (CySEC) would like to inform all interested parties that a video recording 

of the presentation of the new framework on the certification of persons who are or would like 

to be employed in CIFs, Credit Institutions (for the provision of investment services), 

Management Companies and Investment Companies with variable capital that took place on 

Thursday, 29 May 2014, at the Amphitheatre of the Central Offices of CYTA, has already been 

posted on the website of CySEC at http://www.cysec.gov.cy/video_2952014_gr.aspx  

 

Nicosia, 5 June 2014  
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